
Self-Assessment Project 

 

This document shows you what you will see when you complete this 
assignment on Canvas. Use this to know what to expect and how to prepare. 

 

Tips for success 

Include LOTS of specific facts, findings, and theories 

from Stress and Pain - omit any "fluff" 

To demonstrate self-insight, go beneath the surface - 

why do you think you got the test results you did? 

Proofread! 

DO NOT SUBMIT THIS UNTIL YOU ARE 100% SURE IT IS READY! 

 

 

The General (overall) Well-Being Scale 
 

Question 1            1 pts 

What was your score? 

 

  

Question 2            2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean?  

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

  



Perceived (Dimensional) Wellness Scale  
  

Question 3            1 pts 

Psychological wellness scale 

What was your score?  

 

  

Question 4            2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean? 

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 

 

Question 5            1 pts 

Emotional wellness scale 

What was your score? 

 

  

Question 6            2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean?  

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 



Question 7            1 pts 

Social wellness scale 

What was your score? 

 

  

Question 8            2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean?  

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 

 

Question 9            1 pts 

Physical wellness scale 

What was your score? 

 

  

Question 10           2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean?  

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 



Question 11           1 pts 

Spiritual wellness scale 

What was your score? 

 

  

Question 12           2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean? 

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 

 

Question 13           1 pts 

Intellectual wellness scale 

What was your score? 

 

 

Question 14           2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean?  

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 

 



Question 15           1 pts 

Mean wellness magnitude 

What was your score? 

 

  

Question 16           4 pts 

Based on your score for each dimension of wellness, identify and elaborate where you 
are strongest and where you are weakest. 
 
strongest dimension: 1 = identified, 2 = identified and adequately elaborated 
weakest dimension: 1 = identified, 2 = identified and adequately elaborated 

  

 

 

 

 

Some advice: Use your strengths (areas you scored high in) to help you 

improve in areas you are weak. Guard against your weak areas spilling over 

and bringing down areas where you are strong. 

 

 

The Social Readjustment Rating Scale 
  

Question 17           1 pts 

What was your score? 

 



 Question 18           2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean? Keep in mind that there 
are flaws with the SRRS.  
 
(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 

 

Hassles and Uplifts 

 

Question 19           2 pts 

How many total hassles did you have?  

What was the mean severity of the hassles?  

 

  

Question 20           2 pts 

How many total uplifts did you have? 

What was the mean frequency for the uplifts? 

 

Question 21           5 pts 

 

Use the space below to: 

1.  Compare the number of hassles to the number of uplifts (1 point) 

2.  Compare the mean severity of your hassles to the mean frequency of your uplifts.  



(1 point) 

3.  What does all this tell you about your well-being? Make sure to reference specific 
facts, findings, and theories you learned in the class!   

(1 = explained with no science, 2 = explained with some science, 3= explained with tons 
of science) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ways of Coping Scale – revised 

 

Question 22           8 pts 

In the space below, copy and paste the text below. To the right of each score category, 
type in your corresponding score. 

Problem-focused score? 

Wishful thinking score? 

Detachment score? 

Seeking social support score? 

Focusing on the positive score? 

Self-blame score? 

Tension reduction score? 

Keep to self score? 

 

 



Question 23           2 pts 

Identify your most used and least used strategy. 

 

 

 

Question 24           4 pts 

Is your most used strategy healthy or unhealthy? (1 point) 

Explain. Be sure to reference specific facts, findings, and theories you learned in the 
class! 
(0 = no/incorrect explanation   1 = explained with no science,  2= explained with some 
science,  3 = explained with lots of science) 

 

 

 

  

The Big 5 Personality Test 

 

  

Question 25           1 pts 

Openness to experience  

What percentile are you in? 

 

  

Question 26           2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean?  

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 



 

 

 

 

 

Question 27           1 pts 

Conscientiousness  

What percentile are you in? 

 

  

Question 28           2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean? 

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 

 

Question 29           1 pts 

Extraversion 

What percentile are you in? 

 

 Question 30           2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean?  



(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 

 

 

Question 31           1 pts 

Agreeableness 

What percentile are you in? 

 

  

Question 32           2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean?  

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 

 

 

Question 33           1 pts 

Neuroticism 

What percentile are you in? 

 

  



Question 34           2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean?  

(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 

Type A vs Type B  

  

Question 35           1 pts 

What was your score? 

 

  

Question 36           2 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean? Do not just say; "I am 
type ___". You need to elaborate. 
 
(0 = incorrect/missing  1 = too brief  2 = included what was provided by the test 
developers) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Aggression Questionnaire 
  

Question 37           1 pts 

What was your physical aggression score?  

 

  

Question 38           1 pts 

Are you above, at, or below the midpoint? 

 

Question 39           1 pts 

What was your verbal aggression score? 

 

  

Question 40           1 pts 

Are you above, at, or below the midpoint? 

 

Question 41           1 pts 

What was your anger score? 

 

  

Question 42           1 pts 

Are you above, at, or below the midpoint?  

 

 

 



Question 43           1 pts 

What was your hostility score? 

 

  

Question 44           1 pts 

Are you above, at, or below the midpoint? 

 

 

Question 45           1 pts 

What was your TOTAL score? 

 

  

Question 46           1 pts 

Are you above, at, or below the midpoint? 

 

 

Question 47           6 pts 

Hopefully, you were below the midpoint for most of not all the subscales above. In the 
space below, explain 3 specific effects that anger can have on well-being. These must be 
facts I taught you. I want to make sure you were paying attention :) Label your facts 1, 2, 
and 3. Please write in complete sentences.  

For each fact: 1 point for relevancy and 1 point for being specific and correct 

  

 

 



Rosenberg Self-Esteem Scale 
  

Question 48           1 pts 

What was your score? 

 

  

Question 49           1 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean? 

 

 

 

Locus of Control 
  

Question 50           1 pts 

What was your score? 

 

  

Question 51           1 pts 

According to the test developers, what does your score mean? 

 

 

 

Review all your scores from all 10 assessments. Use the SPECIFIC facts, findings, 

and theories you’ve learned about in class to describe yourself. You need to 

incorporate scientific information. Be insightful, thorough, specific, and concise – do 

not add “fluff”. 



Question 52           5 pts 

In regards to how you cope with stress and your vulnerability to stress-related illnesses - 
describe (do not just list) your strengths. Be thorough and insightful.  Note: you will get 
0 points if you say "I have no strengths". Everybody has strengths.  

0 = no answer    1  minimal insight/accuracy   2  good insight/accuracy  3 very good 
insight/accuracy 

+2 point for addressing BOTH coping methods and vulnerability to stress-related 
illnesses. 

  

 

 

 

 

Question 53           4 pts 

For each of the strengths you identified, discuss why/how they are strengths by 
referencing specific information you learned in this class. 

1 = minimal info/accuracy   2 = good info/accuracy   3 = very good info/accuracy   4 = 
outstanding info/accuracy 

 

 

 

 

 

Question 54           5 pts 

In regards to how you cope with stress and your vulnerability to stress-related illnesses, 
describe (do not just list) your weaknesses. Be thorough insightful. Note: you will get 0 
points if you say "I have no weaknesses". Everybody has weaknesses. 



0 = no answer    1  minimal insight/accuracy   2  good insight/accuracy  3 very good 
insight/accuracy 

+2 point for addressing BOTH coping methods and vulnerability to stress-related 

illnesses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question 55           4 pts 

For each of the weaknesses you identified, discuss why/how they are weaknesses by 
referencing specific information you learned in this class.  

1 = minimal info/accuracy   2 = good info/accuracy   3 = very good info/accuracy   4 = 
outstanding info/accuracy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hopefully, you have learned something about your strengths and weaknesses that 
impact how you cope with stress and your vulnerability to stress-related 
illnesses/disease. Reflecting back over the course, think about the one thing you can 
do to improve your situation. Now answer the final three questions. 

  



Question 56           4 pts 

Give a well-written, thorough description of what you can do to improve your situation. 
Include the what, where, and how details. 

(1 = below average, 2 = average, 3 = above average, 4 = truly exceptional) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question 57           2 pts 

Which of your "issues" will this action address?  

(1 = identified issues,  2 = correctly identified issues)  

 

 

 

 

 

Question 58           3 pts 

Describe the scientific rationale behind the action. That is, you need to reference 
specific facts, findings, theories that support and justify the action you are proposing. (1 
= below ave., 2 = ave., 3 = above average) 

 

 

  



Question 59           3 pts 

Writing: sentence structure, grammar, word choice, typos 

1 = many mistakes ---- 2 = occasional mistakes ---- 3 = no mistakes 

This is for my use. Do not write anything here. 

 

 

  

 

 


